VINELAND RECREATION COMMISSION
MEETING OF THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS FINAL AGENDA

CALL TO ORDER — Monday March 2, 2020 at 7:00 p.m.

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE

SUNSHINE ACT NOTICE — Dan Peretti, Chairperson calls the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.

Notice of this meeting has been sent to the Office of the City Clerk, The Daily Journal, The Press of
Atlantic City, Local Vineland Channels and was posted in Vineland City Hall in accordance with The
New Jersey Open Public Meetings Act. Commissioners present are (roll call). Also present are Mr.
Peretti, Mr. Peale, Mr.Milnick, Mr. Medio, Mr. Clay, Mr.Gomez, Mr. Scarpa, Mr.Elbeuf, Mr. Vargas,

Mr. Jeff Medio, Esq.

1. APPROVAL OF MINUTES — February 3, 2020 - regular session (VOTE REQUIRED)

2. PUBLIC COMMENT - Motion to open and close the public comment session required

3. RECREATION DEPARTMENT UPDATE
a. Background Check Updates for Current and Active Coaches & Volunteers:
All leagues need to submit their current coaches, volunteers to Recreation Office
Emails have been sent to league presidents for names, DOB and phone numbers of all
volunteers. To date about 50 people have been completed.
List of approve coaches and volunteers are being submitted to T & F Camera for
processing of I.D Badges weekly with contact numbers for T & F to set up appointments.
b. Report on League Updates - A request has been submitted to change Mill & Walnut Little
League field to a 50/70 field. It would require to move fencing back and restore the
infield and turf. Volunteers would help paint the dugouts and do some clean up.
$500 Annual fee due for 2019* SVLL-NVLL
Little League Registration has been very slow the first four registration days.
e. Facilities Maintenance Updates:
City of Vineland Recreation has been remediating the (green) field storage boxes at
most field location. (9) boxes are completed. An extra storage box was provided to
VBA. Sabater Playground to be remediated for safety reasons, New Slide at Pagliuighi
Playground, New Fencing at Pagliughi, All old netting and wire cables removed from
Third Street baseball field. Quotes being submitted for new dugouts at Romano Baseball
New outside stairways being built at Cunningham Park.
f. Facilities Usage:
Fields are scheduled to open March 1, 2020 weather permitting*
Field Closing Date proposed amended to October 12, 2020
4. SOLICITORS REPORT
Draft revised of By-Laws for final approval
5. OLD BUSINESS Discussion of ID Badges Most leagues have been working with the Recreation
office with suppling names and phone numbers of coaches. Leagues need to comply.
6. NEW BUSINESS: Request for Commissioners to bring up any new business for discussion

p o

ADJOURNMENT

Next meeting April 6, 2020





